October 27, 2020
Honourable Mayor & Council

We are writing to request that the decision to go forward with the project for burying the hydro lines in
Whitegold be reconsidered for the following reasons:

The group of Whitegold residents who oppose this project request a voice to show the lack of support
and the reasons why. There are residents that now have a better understanding of the impact this
project has on their neighborhood, they should be allowed to rescind their vote. This should include
and independent t scrutinizer to count the votes to confirm their support.

e COST —there is no firm cost for this project

e HARDSHIP — Whitegold is one of the oldest neighborhoods in Whistler, home to many retirees
who are on fixed incomes and cannot pay for this beautification luxury

e LACK OF TRANSPARENCY — There has been no consultation with the Whitegold residents. The
group who spearheaded this project excluded anyone from communication when they voiced
their opposition to this group

e EXTENSION — The group did not get the required vote in the allocated time and then were
granted an extension

e REAL ESTATE ACTIVITY — A number of homes have been sold during the allocated time
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